
Antonia Hover 

[correspondence"^^® 
6/24/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05179-2025’ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Tuesday, June 24, 2025 11:00 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket No. 20240173 
FW: Duke Energy and Florida public service comm. 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket No. 20240173. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Monday, June 23, 2025 4:54 PM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: Duke Energy and Florida public service comm. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your 
office for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: Joe Cullen <noreply@flgov.com> 
Sent: Saturday, June 21, 2025 12:35 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: Duke Energy and Florida public service comm. 

Submitted 
Sat, 06/21/2025 - 12:35 

Sender Information 
Joe Cullen 
joe.sheri.c@gmail.com 
7276889532 

Subject 
Duke Energy and Florida public service comm. 

Message 
Governor, 
I am writing concerning the Outrageous rate hikes from Duke. Rates have increased almost 15%. 
In these economic times and a lot of people still trying to recover from the last two hurricanes it is putting a 
tremendous strain on people. People Can Not afford this. Duke claims to be hiking rates due to the storms. They 
are insured for this and have a reserve just for this. Our home insurance has significantly increased due to the 
storms and now Duke. All the FLPSC should be replaced 

IP Address 
2607:fb90:e214:5b0d:4d9c:ladf:8a44:la64 
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User Agent 
Mozilla/5.0 (WindowsNT 10.0; Win64; x64) AppleWebKit/537.36 (KHTML, like Gecko) Chrome/137.0.0.0 
Safari/537.36 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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